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 The Meadowcreek Village Civic Club 

Recognizes the October 2019 Yard of the Month 

 

 

 

         The Yard of the month for October 2019 has been awarded to front 

garden at 2115 Lamina Lane.  The home of Daniel and Victoria Herrero…they 

have lived in Meadowcreek Village for 10 years.  Daniel has retired from 

General Plastics and Composites after 36 years. Victoria is also retired; she 

ended her nursing home career with Paramount. The YOM sign will be in the 

yard until the end of October.  We hope these winners will be at a MVCC 

meeting (October 10th) for all us to congratulate their efforts. 

 The beautification committee is looking for the winning front yard for 

January 2020 starting on 12-01-2019.  The deadline for nominations is the 

third Friday of December 09-27-2019) for January 2020 YOM.  Please use 

the email address below.   

 The Beautification Committee welcomes any Meadowcreek Village Civic 

Club member to join the efforts of this committee, simply email:  

beautification@mvcivic.club .  The MVCC Beautification Committee currently has 

5 on-going projects that need volunteer help and financial support. 
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